
Discover the World of AI (Artificial Intelligence)

Launching in 2024
Would you like to join a group of AI users to find

out more about this fascinating subject?

Plans are at an early stage for 2024 and a
meeting schedule has not yet been fully worked

out, but it could include monthly meetings in
various locations dependent on numbers and

session formats.

If you're interested in finding out more then
contact me, Sandra Dean, to register your early

interest smobrien1@gmail.com

Key Highlights might include

• What is AI?

• AI ethics and special 
projects

• Hands-on projects

• Guest speakers


